
de endum IV 

POLICY STATEMENT OF THE INTANDO YESIZWE PARTY 

The IYP believes that South Africa should not be fragmented into ethnic 

entities . It is further believed that the creation of TBVC states was a 

political mistake which has cost a lot of hardships in this country 

and it is not within the interest of the South Africans. 

Our standpoint is thus that all TBVC states should be re-incorporated into 

South Africa and that as South Africans we all decide the political and 

constitutional future of this country. 

However, we believe that such re-incorporation should be done in an 

orcerly manner taking into account the rights of citizens and investors 

in those states. 

Committees to investigate mechanisms for the re~incorporation will have 

to be established. 

It is our view that the citizens of these atates must be afforded the 

the opportunity to air their views on the issue of re-incorporation. 
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